CUPE LOCAL 799

Minutes

General Meeting Trenton Arena May 7, 2015

Meeting called to order by President Doug Villeneuve at 5:02 p.m.

Role Call of Officers: Doug Villenueve – President - Present

Marylou Cross – Vice President - Present Margo Thompson – Treasurer – Present

Cheryl Paul – Secretary - Absent

Donna Carlaw – National Representative

A total of 22 union members were present

New Members – Madeline Fraser

Reading of Minutes – Motion to accept by Jim Bryer, Seconded by Sue Munroe

Treasurer's Report – Margo Thompson presented the Treasurers report, and gave the balances of the accounts. Motion to accept treasurer's report by Mike Green, 2nd by Jim Bryer.

Nominations and Elections

National representative Donna Carlaw began the nominations for:

President – Doug Villeneuve – 2nd call for nominations – Accepted -Acclaimed

Vice President – Scott Reid- 2nd call for nominations – Accepted – Acclaimed

Recording Secretary – Madeline Fraser – 2^{nd} call for nominations – Accepted – Acclaimed

Secretary Treasurer – Margo Thompson – No

Kevin Beceda - No

Chris Bugg -No

John Gooding -No

Kirk Johnstone -No

Juanita Evans - Accepted - Acclaimed

Trustee - John Gooding - Accepted - Acclaimed

Chief Steward – Bruce Coughlin – No

Mike Green - Accepted - Acclaimed

Steward Group "A" - Frankford/Murray Yard - Mark Kelly - Letter submitted-Acclaimed

Sidney Yard – Mike Labelle – letter submitted – Acclaimed

Trenton Yard - Vacant ·

Water Distribution – Vacant

Steward Group "B" – John Gooding – Accepted- Acclaimed

Steward Group "C" - Kevin Beceda - Accepted - Acclaimed

Steward Group "D" - vacant

Donna Carlaw brought the new executive to the front and had the swearing in of all officers.

Meeting proceeded with the President - ask if there was any unfinished business. None

New Business

CUPE Family Fun Day – Tony Bowness spoke with regards to the event.

Saturday June 13th at the Ampi-theatre at Centennial Park. There will be a fishing derby, rock climbing wall for the kids as well as a bouncy castle and a bungee run. All Children 16 and under will get a gift bag, there will be some give away prizes for the adults. BBQ will start at 12 noon and fishing prizes will start at approximately 1 p.m.

Tony said he will doing things a little different and is still looking for volunteers to help. Come see him after the meeting.

Mike Green asked when copies of the new contract would be available for the employees. Donna said they were proofing it and it would likely take a couple of months.

Draw for \$50.00 for attending the meeting went to Shawn Coughlin.

Motion to adjourn by Jim Bryer and 2nd by Scott Reid

Meeting adjourned at 5:40 p.m.

Doug Villeneuve, President

Marylou Cross, Vice President